
A t Byron, we take online safety extremely seriously. 

As educators and parents it is our duty to educate 

ourselves and our children to learn how to be responsible, 

caring, and informed members of the online community. It 

would be unfair to assume that because children are ‘digital 

natives’ they always know how to use technology 

appropriately. 

This is where we as educators and parents can help children 

to become good digital citizens. This is why we have invited 

the highly respected and experienced Safeguarding Alliance 

to deliver their Online Safety Awareness Programme to our 

entire school community - students, parents, and staff - at 

the beginning of the school year. 

https://forms.office.com/r/ghaeBs2VDJ 

  SESSION DATE TIME 

STAFF Online Safety Training Thursday 1 September During staff 

training week 

ALL STUDENTS Lesson on Online 

Safety Awareness 

Monday 5 September / 

Tuesday 6 September 

During school 

day 

STUDENT 

AMBASSADORS 

Digital Ambassador 

Training 

Friday 2 September 10.30 - 13.00 

Online Safety Webinar 

(in English) 

Monday 5 September  18.30 - 20.00 

(online) 
PARENTS   

Online Safety Webinar 

(in Greek) 

Tuesday 6 September 18.30 - 20.00 

(online) 

ONLINE SAFETY 

AWARENESS AT BYRON 

ALL SESSIONS 
ARE FREE 

Sign up here for the FREE webinar 

for parents that interests you: 

https://www.thesafeguardingalliance.org.uk/
https://forms.office.com/r/ghaeBs2VDJ
https://www.thesafeguardingalliance.org.uk/

